
Feedback form
Wanstead Park Road Allotments
As part of our ongoing commitment to maintain the 
integrity of our pipes and assets, we will be needing to 
carry out some routine maintenance and upgrade work at 
our Redbridge site, which is situated on Redbridge Lane 
West.  We’ll maintain the site’s current level of security 
during the refurbishment work and beyond. 

Our essential programme of work has been developed 
our programme of work Government’s Health and Safety 
Executive and the energy regulator Ofgem, so that we can 
continue to provide safe and reliable energy to homes 
and businesses, to provide vital infrastructure to support 
economic growth for years to come and to enable NetZero.

The proposed compound area will be located adjacent 
to Wanstead Park Road allotments. There will be no 
direct impact on your allotments as the compound will be 
situated next to the allotments behind a screen of trees. 
In order to make the current route safe and practicable 
for the duration of our works, we will be improving the 
existing route, making it into a more robust road to allow 
our vehicles to transport equipment safely. We expect this 
road to be temporary and our vehicles will be governed by 
a minimal speed restriction.

We would like to hear your views - all feedback submitted 
will be taken into consideration to inform our strategy.

Name:

Phone number:

Email address:

Address:

Allotment number:

Contact Us
We are committed to keeping communities informed about our work. We provide advance information and 
make it easy to get further details to minimise inconvenience.

For more information or any specific questions on our proposed works, please contact our community 
relations team:

 Email: redbridge@communityrelations.co.uk 
Telephone: 0800 0687925

Personal information that is supplied to Cadent in connection with the Redbridge  project will be treated confidentially and processed and handled 
in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998 and the GDPR 2018. The information may be disclosed to or shared with connected companies, 
agents, contractors and advisors who provide services to Cadent in connection with the Redbridge project.



Do you have any suggestions or points you would like us to consider as part of our planning process for 
these essential works?

Do you have any questions that you would like us to get back to you on?

Please feel free to provide any further comment in the box below.


